
NOTICE OF UPCOMING SOLICITATION 

INVITATION FOR BIDS 

TO PURCHASE COUNTY REAL PROPERTY 

IFB NO. 2024-103-DML 

 

 
 

Public notice is hereby given that Palm Beach County will soon be soliciting bids from 

qualified parties to purchase approximately 5320 square foot of vacant retail space.  The 

property is located at 361 W. Avenue A in Belle Glade Florida (PCN: 04-37-43-31-22-

004-0070).  The parcel is zoned B-1 – Central Business District (04-Belle Glade) by 

Belle Glade. 

 

The RFP will be available for download in the coming weeks through the County’s 

Purchasing Department’s on-line Vender Self Service (VSS) System at 

https://pbcvssp.co.palm-beach.fl.us/webapp/vssp/AltSelfService.  To download a copy 

of the RFP, select the “View Published Solicitations” button, then enter “[2024-103-

DML]” in the “Key Word Search” on the page. 

 

For additional information regarding this RFP, please contact Della M. Lowery, at (561) 

233-0239 or email dlowery@pbcgov.org. 
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